Lake Edge United Church of Christ Annual Meeting, June 28, 2020
Leadership Council Elections

On behalf of the Leadership Council and the Board of Trustees, as well as our community, I am taking a moment to recognize and publicly share our deepest gratitude to two long time leaders here at Lake Edge. 

Lynn Gall and Stephanie Endres have served as moderator/LC member/search committee and other committees’ member/JGB leader and many more roles over the years in our church. Their passion, commitment, and leadership knowledge and skills have brought our church community through difficult times. Currently our budget is stable, and our members are strong and committed to our mission. We are on the path to important and exciting new ways of being a church. Everyone, please signal with your hands a clap or other warm thank you to Lynn and Stephanie. 

We will now conduct the yearly Leadership Council elections. There were no names submitted for consideration so nominations are closed. 

Current members who are not up for election are myself, Jen Rodefeld, Carol Steckel, and Michael McKelvey. Lynn, Karen, Stephanie, and MariFran have completed their terms. Lynn, Karen and Marifran, who are currently serving on the LC, are on the ballot. 

Those in favor of appointing Lynn Gall, Karen Torvell, and Marifran Cataldi please signal with a thumbs up. Keep your thumbs up until I have viewed everyone in the gallery. Those opposed. The vote is completed.

Congratulations Lynn, Karen, and Marifran and our whole community! Thank you for your service and commitment. 

